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From: Carrie Q. Soubal

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 10:46 AM

To: Alexander Rosales;Sharon Savoldy;David Maer;Sandra Lawrence;Lourdes 

Roberts;Annette Perez

Cc: Carrie Q. Soubal

Subject: FW: Denise Moon Fund Proposal Update- Camillus House

Attachments: UPDATED Proposal-Budget-Form_Camillus House 2019.pdf

Hi Alex;  I will send this to the committee as well.  Thank you. 
 

From: Alexander Rosales <arosales@miamifoundation.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 10:00 AM 
To: Carrie Q. Soubal <CarrieQSoubal@MiamiSAO.com> 
Subject: FW: Denise Moon Fund Proposal Update- Camillus House 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Carrie! 
  
Hope all is well. I spoke with Camillus House yesterday regarding the proposal they submitted for this year’s Denise Moon 
Memorial Fund grant cycle. While they had initially requested support for training, they would like to shift their request for 
programmatic support. This is a result of some policy changes at the state level which lead to their $225,000 shortfall this 
year.  
  
The reason I’m sending this is to ensure full transparency throughout the process should the SAO committee decide to 
award Camillus House for this year and that an accurate understanding of that which they seek support for is understood 
across all levels. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Best,  
Alex  
  
Alex Rosales 
Senior Programs Assistant 
(He/Him/His) 
  
The Miami Foundation 
40 NW 3rd Street | Suite 305 
Miami, Florida 33128 
  
D:305.357.2094 | O: 305.371.2711 | F: 305.371.5342 
Arosales@miamifoundation.org | miamifoundation.org |  
  
Follow us: Facebook | Twitter  | YouTube | Instagram 
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From: Christine Perez <christinep@camillus.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 3:40 PM 
To: Alexander Rosales <arosales@miamifoundation.org> 
Subject: Denise Moon Fund Proposal Update- Camillus House 
Importance: High 
  
Hello Alex, 
  
It was a pleasure speaking with you today.  Thank you so much for your guidance and support.  
 
As you know, Project Phoenix, a 16-bed residential treatment program for adult female survivors of human trafficking, is 
the only of its kind in Miami-Dade County.  
As I mentioned over the phone, Camillus House would like to amend our prior proposal to the State Attorney’s Denise 
Moon Memorial Fund. Specifically, Camillus graciously requests programmatic support opposed to training costs due to 
the following: 
 
-During the budgeting process, the State of Florida reduced the amount of money allocated to social services 
programming due to unforeseen increased hurricane expenses. 
-As a result, Project Phoenix will receive $225,000 less in State funding for the upcoming program year. 
-To ensure women continue to receive the same level of service, Camillus House will solicit additional support through 
it’s highly supportive community partners and donor base to make up the reduction in funding.  
 
Enclosed, please find an updated budget.   You will see that Camillus has shifted our request of $20,000 towards a 
portion of the salary for the Clinical Case Manager associated with the program. 
  
If you or anyone from the Fund have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  
  
On behalf of the human trafficking survivors rehabilitated through Project Phoenix, thank you for your time and 
consideration.  
  
With gratitude, 
  
Christine Perez |Director of Development   
CAMILLUS HOUSE 
1603 NW 7TH AVENUE, MIAMI FL 33136 | camillus.org 
Tel 305.533.0192 | Cell 813.760.3048 |christinep@camillus.org 
A Ministry of the Hospitaller Order of St. John of God 

  

 
  

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use of, 
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or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient 
is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers.  




